
Upcoming meeting:

Aug. 8th 2012
Building 12 Room N112   12p – 1p

This months Featured Photographer will be:  Karen  Johnson
For the August meeting club member Pete Banholzer will be 
discussing Histograms. Most of us have been advised to use 

the histogram on our digital cameras, but how many of us 
actually do? Pete’s presentation will go over a basic under-
standing of the digital camera’s histogram and how to apply 

that knowledge out in the field.

Next Month’s meeting:

TUESDAY! September 18th 2012 
*date subject to change

Club Picnic!
Come out and celebrate another great year of photo 

club with us!

GSFC Photography Club
Snap and Share Sessions!

So far we’ve been having a great turnout to the snap and 
share sessions initiated by club member Fran Stetina. Last 

month’s session focused on vacation and Luray Caverns 
imagery. We had over 90 images  submitted, so thank you to 

all who participated! If you haven’t already, visit the club’s 
Flickr page to check out the submissions. This is a great way 

to get some feedback on your images and gather some 
creative inspiration. As if that is not enough of an incentive, 
member-selected photos from the Snap and Shares will be 
mounted in our upcoming rotating exhibit in the Building 1 

cafeteria. 
Please note that these meetings will be in addition to the 

regular club meetings.
Next Session:

August 22nd : Summer/Vacation Photos
Hope to see you there!

Upcoming Outings

Kenilworth Aquatic Gardens - Wed. Aug. 1st
Club member Tyler Evans will be leading a photo safari to the 
Kenilworth Aquatic Gardens. Meet him at 7 a.m  in the parking 

lot to catch the lilies in bloom. You can contact Tyler at 
Tyler.Evans@nasa.gov.

Patuxent Wildlife Refuge – August 15th @ Noon 
On August 15th member Kim Hall will host a   photo trip to the 

Patuxent Wildlife Refuge. If interested please contact her 
directly at kimberlyn.i.hall@nasa.gov.

Eastern Market, Wash. DC – September TBD
Member Karen Smale is planning to take a trip down to 

Eastern Market to grab some photos as summer wraps up. 
Keep a look out for more information, but it is tentatively 

planned for September. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Club Space in Building 23

The committee is still working hard to determine the equip-
ment to be purchased for the club space. Keep an eye in the 
next few months as a survey will be asking YOUR opinion on 

the purchases. 

Bldg 1 Cafeteria Exhibit Space
The club has been offered space to have a rotating photogra-

phy display featuring 3 images. The images will be chosen 
from the monthly snap and share sessions. Voting processes 

are still being determined. 

Executive board:
*President – Nancy Rosenbaum * Vice President – Bob Peters * Treasurer – Scott Hull * Secretary- Sydney Cain *

Reminder:  If you have not renewed your membership for the 2011-12 club year please complete a membership form and bring it to the next meeting along with your $5 yearly 
membership dues.

Website: http://gewa.gsfc.nasa.gov/clubs/photo/

                                          Recent Outings
Kenilworth Aquatic Gardens
Club president Nancy Rosenbaum led an 
outing to the Kenilworth Aquatic Gardens, 
bright and early on July 3rd. Nancy
 was joined by 4 other members 
and were able to capture a few 
great shots of the water lilies during 
a beautiful sunrise.    
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Happenings around town…                     In other news… 


